
Palm City Art Associates, Inc. 
General Membership Meeting March 10th, 2021 

@ Cummings Library 1pm 

Minutes 

Call to Order 
Diane Raymond, President at 1:07; 23 members were present. 

President Report 
Diane stated that the minutes and financials were present and on the back table. 

Committee Reports 

•Membership-Diane reported we currently have 76 members and that renewal 
will for membership begins in May and you can find the form on our website and 
bring check to next meeting. We are also asking to put on membership form the 
year you joined. 

•Art Show-Laura reported we had about 100 visitors to the show during the 
month. She announce the People’s Choice awards. First place to Diane Raymond, 
Second Place to Suzi Robinetti. Diane thanked Malo Bissett, Betty Brain, Alice 
Shann, and Betty Mulholland for their donations towards the show. We netted 
$575 that helped with the scholarship fund. 

•Scholarship- Betty Mulholland reported that interviews are finished and 3 
recipients were picked. They will be at the May’s meeting for a presentation. 

Venues-Betty Betes and Carol Rhode (curators) are changing the Wellness Center 
out starting March 18th- 5 paintings at a time. Please email her that you are 
interested. Reminder that a$10 fee will be collected. Label and guidelines are on 
the website. palmcityartassociates.org 

New Business 
 
•Show & Tell, Valerie Bonser showed a painting she finished of a roll of Toilet 
paper in honor of Covid. Nancy Mitch showed a painting she did with trying out 
Mission watercolors, and expressed how much she loved the vivid colors. Betty 
Brain reported on the Artist Tour last weekend and that it was a success. 

 

http://palmcityartassosiates.org


Announcements 
Next meeting is scheduled for April 14th, 2021 at 1pm at the Library. 

Bob Johnstone, wood carver, will be demonstrating. 

Laura Tiano will introduce Diane Concepcion, Mosaic artist, after adjournment 

Adjourn 
Betty Brain made a motion to adjourn at 1:35 Betty Mulholland seconded it, all in 
favor. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Tiano, PCAA Secretary, and sent via email for 
corrections on March 12, 2021 to the Board.   

 


